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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE FEDERAL AND STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Jan Pauls at 9:00 am on Tuesday, February 02, 2016, 
346-S of the Capitol. 

All members were present except: 
Representative James Todd – Excused 

Committee staff present: 
Dana Rooney, Kansas Legislative Committee Assistant 
Joanna Dolan, Legislative Research Department 
Jason Long, Office of Revisor of Statutes 
Kyle Hamilton, Office of Revisor of Statutes 
Natalie Nelson, Legislative Research Department 

Conferees appearing before the Committee: 
Patsy Congrove, Administrator of Charitable Gaming, Kansas Department of Revenue 

Others in attendance: 
See Attached List

Chairman Pauls opened the meeting and welcomed everyone. 

Bill introductions 
Chairman Pauls called for bill introductions from the committee members and recognized 
Representative Susan Concannon.

Representative Concannon introduced a concurrent resolution regarding Federal regulation. Without 
objection that bill was introduced.

Representative Pauls had a request to introduce a committee bill enacting the refugee absorptive 
capacity act. Without objection that bill was introduced. 

Chairman Pauls asked for bill introductions from the audience and there were none.

Hearing on: HB2484 — Concerning charitable gaming; authorizing disclosure of licensee 
information. 
Chairman Pauls opened the hearing on HB2484 and recognized Jason Long, Senior Assistant Revisor, 
who gave an overview of the bill. A question was asked by Representative Michael Houser. 

Chairman Pauls recognized Patsy Congrove, Administrator of Charitable Gaming, Kansas Department 
of Revenue, proponent, for HB2484.(Attachment 1) Questions were asked by Representative Brett 
Hildabrand.

Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed verbatim. Individual remarks as 
reported herein have not been submitted to the individuals appearing before the committee for editing or corrections.
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CONTINUATION SHEET
MINUTES of the Committee on Federal and State Affairs at 9:00 am on Tuesday, February 02, 2016 in Room 346-S of the 
Capitol.

Representative John Bradford suggested that when the committee works HB2484 that it be placed on 
the consent calendar. 

There were no other proponents or written only testimony for this bill.

Opponents--None. There was no written only testimony in opposition to this bill.

Neutrals--None. There was no written only neutral testimony presented.

Chairman Pauls closed the hearing on HB2484. 

The next meeting of the House Federal and State Affairs Committee will be Wednesday, February 3, 
2016.

The meeting adjourned at 9:10 a.m. 
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